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Dear sirs,

I just wanted to comment on the single track road bridge leading to the industrial area and would like to ask, as I
could not find this in the plan, whether there are plans to make this two way? There has been a significant
increase in the volume of traffic using this route over the last few years and a long term solution needs to be
found, in my view.

Thank you

Roy Affleck

Sent from my iPad




